
Our representation of
Bunjil, will be installed in
the middle building this
week, so keep a look out.
The middle students have
been constructing and
decorating a christmas
sleigh, well done Jed! Our
seniors have been working
hard to complete their 3D
houses, the detail that
they have put into them is
wonderful.

CHRISTMAS SLEIGHSAND HOUSES 

Visual Art


